
From: Vera  Almeida <vera@omegagold.co.uk> 

Sent: 20 November 2015 10:16 

To: Marfleet, Patrick 

Subject: Re: 2015/4707/P - 57 Gower Street 

 

Dear Patrick, 
 
After your comments we have decided that we are not proceeding with the application. 
 
Thank you very much for all your advices.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
Vera Almeida 

  
Omega Technologies Group  
241a Kingston Vale 
London SW15 3PT  
T: 0208 549 4111 
F: 0208 549 4220 

www.omegagold.co.uk  
www.consultancyomega.co.uk 
Technologists for the Next Generation  

 

 
From: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk> 

Sent: 12 November 2015 12:40 

To: Vera Almeida 

Subject: RE: 2015/4707/P - 57 Gower Street  

  

Hi Vera, 
  
Further to my email 2 weeks ago please could you confirm how you wish to proceed with the 
application? 

  
I would advise withdrawing the current application and completely re-assessing the proposal 
and the impact it would have to the character of the listed building, using the comments from 
our conservation officer as guidance. 
  
Kind regards, 

  
Patrick Marfleet 

Planning Officer 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

  

Tel: 020 7974 1222 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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From: Marfleet, Patrick  
Sent: 29 October 2015 18:04 
To: 'Vera Almeida' 
Subject: RE: 2015/4707/P - 57 Gower Street 

  

Hi Vera, 
  
Please find attached conservation officer comments regarding the current application. You 
will see that reference has been made to a previous application (ref: 2011/1098/P) for a rear 
extension that was refused at the site in 2011 and how the current proposal does not 
overcome the reasons for refusal. 
  
Please confirm if you would like to withdraw the current application or proceed with a refusal. 
  
Regards, 

  
Patrick Marfleet 

Planning Officer 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

  

Tel: 020 7974 1222 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

  

From: Vera Almeida [mailto:vera@omegagold.co.uk]  
Sent: 27 October 2015 10:32 
To: Marfleet, Patrick 
Cc: Emile al-Kirkhy 
Subject: 2015/4707/P - 57 Gower Street 

  

Dear Patrick 
  
Following my email on the 25th of September with some clarifications about the project. ; I am 
writing to you in order to know if you already had the time to review the information. 
  
It would be great for us to know your recommendation of decision in case you need any further 
clarification. 
  
And if you do need any further information, please feel free to contact us. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Vera Almeida 

  
Omega Technologies Group  

241a Kingston Vale 
London SW15 3PT  
T: 0208 549 4111 
F: 0208 549 4220 

www.omegagold.co.uk  
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www.consultancyomega.co.uk 

Technologists for the Next Generation  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 
the sender and delete the material from your computer.  


